
Hi Team Cuthbert, 

I hope you are all well and keeping busy. Hopefully you are 

completing some work each day, but also spending time 

learning other things in the house and garden.  Perhaps 

you can now make something you couldn’t before.  

Remember, learning anything new is still learning, 

whether it is how to make a cup of tea or how to make your 

bed! 

I hope you are all managing to get some exercise.  I am 

doing P.E. with Joe each morning (it’s great if you haven’t 

tried it) and going out for a walk later to get some fresh 

air. 

At the moment I am reading Harry Potter and the Cursed 

Child which is the book about Harry’s son.  It’s written as a 

playscript but it is still fab! 

If you can, try and get a copy of The Philosopher’s Stone 

and finish reading it for yourself.  You could ask someone 

to read it with you if you find it a little tricky.  Afterwards, 

keep going – The Chamber of Secrets is the second book, 

followed by The Prisoner of Azkaban. 

You may remember that I explained you were going to 

write your own story based on Harry Potter.  This is 

something you could still do at home.  Think about an 

adventure Harry, Ron and Hermione could get up to and 

create your own part in the Harry Potter world.  



Additionally, you could go onto the Harry Potter official 

website and look at the games we couldn’t access from 

school.  You have to create your own log in using an email 

address. 

As you can tell, I’m fit and well, and missing you all …  

Keep working on your reading, learning spellings, 

completing revision books, doing your own FAB 4, but also, 

having fun.  Yes, things are different but you can still keep 

learning in lots of fun ways – build a den in your 

bedroom, draw some of the objects around you, look at 

different types of birds when you are outside, but most 

importantly, STAY SAFE! 

It’s hard for everyone not to see their friends, but at the 

moment, seeing them online is the best way.  You can still 

have a chat and fill each other in on the latest gossip, but 

not in person.   

Okay, I think I’ve gone on enough. You have all made 

amazing progress this year, and if you keep on learning a 

little more each day, this will help you lots when we get 

back to school.  

If you feel bored – read, exercise, do a little work or 

message a friend. 

Take care and I hope to see you all soon, 

Mrs F x 


